Thursday 17 November 2033

Winter Fagre Father Christmas Booktng

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Winter Fagre, on FrLdag And December, we are excited to announce

that Father Christmas will be visiting.

You will be able to book a 5-minute slot for your child to talk to him, for you to
take photographs and then each child will receive a small g'uc’c.

Father Christmas will be here from 3:30pm - 5:d0pm. Slots cost £3 and f you
want to book a space for siblings, it ts £ extra per child (timings will be amended

for FamLLg book'mgs).

Due to limited spaces, bookmgs will need to be made in person at the school office
from 8:30am I\/\ondag Alst November and payment will need tobe made at the time
of bookmg.

Mang thanks for your continued support.
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Mrs Williams

Head Teacher: Mrs Ryan
Billingwell Place, Springfield, Milton Keynes, MK6 3NP
Telephone: 01908 665418
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